
 

 

2021 Building Energy Management Program and  
Iowa Energy Bank Annual Report 

 

Executive Summary 

The Iowa Economic Development Authority (IEDA) established the Building Energy Management 
Program and the Energy Loan Program pursuant to Iowa Code sections 473.19 and 473.20.  Through the 
Iowa Energy Bank, which has been administered by the State Energy Office housed at the IEDA since the 
2014 program year, the authority has provided assistance to the state, state agencies, political 
subdivisions, school districts, area education agencies, community colleges, and nonprofit organizations 
implement energy management improvements to reduce energy consumption and energy costs.  

In accordance with Iowa Code section 473.19, IEDA respectfully submits the 2021 Building Energy 
Management Program and Iowa Energy Bank Annual Report. The results outlined in this report reflect 
the time frame January 2021 to January 2022. 

Loan Summary 

No new loans have been issued since 2014 and loans previously issued are in the repayment phase.   

Funds Status 

State Energy Program American Recovery and Reinvestment Act funds were used to finance projects that 
were funded during the 2011-2014 calendar years. There are no current plans to open the program for new 
loans. 

 

           Debi Durham, Director 
          Brian Selinger, Team Leader – Energy 

Office 
 

 


